Fax: 212/246-7780



January 26th, 2024

Louis M. Marinaro President Imarinaro@nabetlocal11.org

## BULLETIN

All NABET-CWA/NBCUniversal Members To:

Dear Sisters and Brothers,

I have received multiple emails and telephone calls informing me that a number of our members still have not received their contractually mandated wage increases or ratification bonuses. Quite frankly, I share your anger and frustration.

Our General Counsel Max Sicherman and I are currently in communication with NBC Labor Relations and are working on a resolution to the issue as quickly as possible.

All wage payments will be retroactive to December 16th, 2023. We will continue to monitor and evaluate our options in driving this issue to a close. Fraternally,

Louis M. Marinaro NABET-CWA Vice President NABET-CWA Local 11 President

